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Friday 4 th July 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I am writ ing to invite you to our Open Evening on Tuesday, 8th July, from 3:45 to 
5:15 PM. This is a wonderful opportunity for you and your chi ld to meet the new 
teachers and explore the excit ing curriculum your chi ld will be engaging with 
next year.  

During the event, you will have the chance to visit  classrooms, learn about the 
various subjects on offer, and sample some of the engaging activit ies planned 
for our students. In addition, the re will  be a Book Fair, the Portico Art and 
Design & Technology exhibit ion  which features some of our children’s work , and 
performances by our Music Making Club, Dance Club, and the Choir. Staff  wil l be 
on hand to answer any questions you may have about th e curriculum and the 
learning environment that awaits your child.  

Should you have any questions in advance, please do not hesitate to reach out. 
We look forward to welcoming you and your chi ld.  

 

 

Warm regards,  

 

 

Miss Henley 

Principal  
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South Hall 
Performances 

 
Music Making Club: 4.00pm    

Porters Grange Dance Group: 4.15pm  

Porters Grange Choir: 4.30pm 

 

 

 

 

 


